
March 3, 1999 

Mr. Weisberg: 

I found an interesting article in "The Chicago Reader" about the firing 
of Dr. Lundberg and Dr. Crenshaw's lawsuit against JAMA about their 1992 
report on the autopsy of JFK. 

The article also mentions a book that came out last year: Assassination 
Science: Experts Speak Out On The Death of JFK. I was wandering your 
thoughts on that. 

There was really nothing to send about the release of the Zapruder film 
last year. I may have to take a trip to the public library to do some 
digging so you may be getting some more articles later. 

I hope you and Lillian are doing well!!! 

Sincerely, 

Andy Schatner 

1636 W. Beach #1BF 
Chicago, IL 60622 


